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19 October 2023  
Secondary – Year 9 Geography Visit   

    

  
   
   
   
  
  
  
   
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer   
   
We are pleased to offer our Year 9 Geography students an opportunity to visit the Yorkshire Wildlife 
Park in Doncaster.   
   
The purpose of the visit to provide students with an opportunity to explore animals from the 
different biomes and environments we study across the Year 9 Geography curriculum. We have 
also secured a workshop led by the Wildlife Park staff which will look at animal adaptations to the 
different environments covered by the park.   
   
The trip will take place on Wednesday 15 November 2023. We will depart the Heads Lane site at 
8.45am and anticipate arriving back at school for 4.30pm, traffic permitting.   
   
The cost of the visit is £26, this includes Wildlife Park entry, the animal adaptation workshop, 
transport to and from school and insurance. Places on this trip are limited and will be allocated on 
a first come first served basis.  
  
If you would like your child to attend the visit, please complete the expression of interest form here. 
The form shall commence taking expressions of interest on Friday 20 October 2023 at 6.00pm.  
   
We shall write to those who have successful obtained a place and confirm payment methods. 
Please be aware that submitting the form does not guarantee a place. Attendance, attitude to 
learning and behaviour around the school will be taken into account.    
   
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
   
Yours faithfully   

     
Mr M Carlin   
Geography Teacher   
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/id3PfZn5pG

